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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – August 24th 2020 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

Items discussed: 
 

This meeting was called to discuss and ratify the Covid-19 Response Plan for Toonagh NS in line 

with the Department of Education Guidelines.  
 

1. Financial update was presented. 

- COVID-19 Financial Supports for the full return to School include:  

- Grant for cleaning costs.  

- Enhanced minor works grant for works which may include reconfiguration of classrooms, 

purchase of new furniture, altering desk layouts etc.  
 

2. Principal’s report presented. 
 

3. Child Protection Oversight report presented. 
 

4. The COVID-19 Response Plan for Toonagh NS was presented to the Board, discussed and 

ratified. It will be a live document and amended as deemed necessary. Any changes will be 

communicated to parents and Staff.  
 

5. Marie thanked the Board members for all their help in devising our COVID-19 Response 

Plan and for the extra measures we have put in place to ensure a safe reopening of Toonagh 

NS.  
 

The next meeting of the Board will take place after school reopens.  
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